Spring Newsletter

Area 4









Spirit Banner winner

socorro High School

It's safe to say Ares 4's SLC was a blast! Held at Silva Health Magnet HS over x high schools attended and competed

Social & service project

Our social and service projects went hand in hand and were both a success. We were able to raise over \$228 for Be the match, by selling limited edition SLC-themed stickers.

Our social was in a league of its own as members participated in minute-towin-it games, had fun on the dance floor, and had a photo booth session!

Area 4 Shoots for More!

We are so excited for our Area 4 members to Surpass Beyond Belief at the State leadership Conference. It goes without saying that Area 4 members have an immense amount of spirit, but, to bring home the state spirit award we are challenging all area 4 state competitors, advisors, and delegates to bring not just their SPIRIT but BLUE spirit gear!

Most spirited Area checklist.

Here are just a few things you can do to show your spirit at the State leadership conference:

- Wear Blue spirit gear (ex. cowboy hats, Area shirts, boas, and foam fingers.)
- Bring Blue spirit gear (ex. pom poms, posters, noise makers, whistles.)
- Participate in the State Be the match sock fundraiser.
- Participate in the state conference social.
- Chant our mantra Area 4 shoots for more! At the opening session and wherever you go.
- Bring your stickers and show off our mascot Theodore Bearingotn.



Important dates

March 8: State
Conference Registration
Deadline

March 25-31: State Leadership Conference, Round Rock, Texas

June 21-24: International Leadership Conference, Dallas, Texas





Spring showers bring new flowers



Welcome your 23-24' Area 4 officer team! They are excited to serve the members and complete their trainings. Each new officer elect brings something new to the area 4 officer team, we cannot wait to see them surpass beyond belief in the upcoming year!

Good Luck!

We would like to extend a special thank you to our members from Frenship High school. They certainly did not leave their spirit in Lubbock, they actively participated in all social events and even bought x amount of stickers! Way to go Frenship! It is because of members like you that our officers host amazing conferences.

Introductions

(From left to right)
Julian Cano, CCTE High School
Evelyn Borges, Bel Air High School
Elizabeth Hughes, Lubbock ATC
Angelina Marranzini, Franklin High School
Hanna Jiron, Bel Air High School

chapter spolight



A farewell until next time



It has been the greatest pleasure to serve the amazing members of Texas Area 4 HOSA this past year. We have learned and grown so much from our time in office, and have made countless memories. It goes without saying we would do it again in a heartbeat. Thank you to our advisors and our members for your support and for giving us the opportunity to serve. We are so proud of all that we have done from hosting two FLCs to increasing membership across the area, we have paved the way for a more united area 4. It is bittersweet to pass on the torch to the next team but we are so excited to see what the new officerelects will complete in their term of service, and what the rest of our amazing members will do. Our skills, our experiences, and the impact we have left on others will remain with us for the rest of our lives. This is not a farewell, but a see you until next time. Thank you for everything.

Sincerely,

Your 22-23' Area 4 officer team

See you at Kalahari!